
Water Resources and the Effective Use of Water 

 

The TMG is working with the central government and other authorities to develop water 

resources in order to provide urban activities and residents with greater reassurance against 

problems such as water shortages. TMG initiatives to develop water resources, which 

began with the construction of the Ogochi Dam on the Tamagawa River completed in 1957, 

are currently underway at the Yamba Dam. 

In addition, to ensure the effective use of our precious water resources, guidance is 

provided to large building owners and developers to use reclaimed wastewater for purposes 

such as in toilet flush systems and rainwater, which normally flows into the sewer system, for 

sprinkling and other purposes. 

 

 


